
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

May 29, 2014 

Filed via wurc Web Portal and Overnight Courier 

ML David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 

Subject: Compliance with WAC 480-90-238 and WAC 480-100-238 
2015 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan 

Dear ML Danner: 

Attached please find the Work Plan for Puget Sound Energy, Inc.' s ("PSE") 2015 Integrated 
Resource Plan ("IRP"). It is filed pursuant to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission IRP rules under WAC 480-90-238(4), (5) and WAC 480-1 00-238(4), (5). 

The document includes: 
• Section I: Anticipated Timeline for Public Participation; 
• Section II: Summary of Methods for Assessing Resources; and 
• Section III: Outline of Content 

The public participation in Puget Sound Energy's 2015 IRP is underway. PSE hosted two IRP 
Advisory Group meetings: one on March 18, 2014, the second on May 16, 2014_ Additionally, 
there have been three IRP Technical Advisory Group meetings. PSE looks forward to 
continuing this process in a way that will enhance transparency, as we work through numerous 
details necessary to develop a well-supported IRP. PSE will file the final IRP by May 31, 2015. 

Please contact Phillip Popoff, Manager-Integrated Resource Planning, at (425) 462-3229 with 
any questions or feedback pertaining to the Work Plan_ Please feel free to contact me at 
(425) 456-2110 if! can be of any assistance. 
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